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I am reaching out asking for your support of HB 3090, which restricts the sale of 

flavored tobacco products from the market in our state. I am deeply concerned about 

the increasing number of young people becoming addicted to nicotine because of the 

flavored products that the tobacco industry has specifically marketed to them. In 

addition, vaporized nicotine is particularly insidious, easily absorbed in the lungs, and 

highly addictive in young adults. 

 

I believe putting the health of our children and stopping another generation from 

becoming hooked on nicotine should be a high priority. I support this policy and I 

hope you will too. 


